
Highway 160/East Bayfield 
Parkway Intersection  

& East Oak Drive Alignment  
Public Open House 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1, 2023 
ANYTIME BETWEEN 5:30 AND 7:00 PM 
PINE RIVER SENIOR CENTER 
111 WEST SOUTH STREET, BAYFIELD 
You are invited to attend a public open house to review 
the draft engineering plans and provide comment on the 
Highway 160/East Bayfield Parkway Intersection and 
the East Oak Drive Alignment Project.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For questions about the public open house, please contact Nicol Killian, 
Community Development Director:  

(970)884-9544 x103 or nkillian@bayfieldgov.org.   


